
 
 
 

Pitt County Board of Education 
1717 West 5th Street 

 Greenville, NC  27834 
December 13, 2019 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

  
The Pitt County Board of Education hereby gives Notice of Parent Grievance Hearing to be called 
to order at 3:30 pm on Monday December 16, 2019, in the Superintendent’s Conference Room of 
the Pitt County Office Building, located at 1717 West 5th Street, Greenville NC  27834. 

Because this meeting requires the Board to consider and discuss Student Information the bulk of 
this meeting will be held in Closed Session. 

 


